
Lakeridge Park (Deadhorse Canyon) 
Trail Investigation

If you have questions about the project or trail, please contact:

Always use caution when hiking on park trails. 

In case of a landslide emergency, please contact the SPU 24/7 Emergency 
Services line at 206-386-1800.

The City of Seattle is aware of concerns about visible cracks along and across the trail 
as shown in the picture below. Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) owns and manages a 
sewer line that runs beneath the trail. SPU is currently examining trail slope stability 
to determine whether any additional actions are needed to protect our buried sewer 
line. Recent dye and smoke tests do not indicate any leaks in the sewer pipe. Trail 
condition will be monitored and future stabilization or repairs to the trail will be 
determined.We will have more information to share in mid-2015.
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